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From: Joe Herchenbach [joeherchenbach@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2012 3:50 PM

To: Tierney, Patrick S.

Subject: Extension for the Lawson Woods subdivision

Pat, please put in a request to the board for an extension of the maintenance for Lawson Woods.
Let me know what else you will need from me, and when?
Thanks - Joe
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